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FRIDAY, JULY 7 

A Reminder. The PORGY AND BESS SINGERS will be featured in Concert this evening at 
eight o'clock in the I. W, Young Auditorium, This trio of exceptional fine singers is a part of the 
Fine Arts Series and is financed under Title III of the Higher Education Act and the Upward Bound 
Program. 

SATURDAY, JULY 8 
i 

Upward Bound students have quite a day in store for them. These lucky young people will 
leave the campus this morning at eight o'clock to visit the Claremore Memorial Museum and then 
on to Tulsa to tour the Gilcrease Museum— one of the most modern museums in the State of Okla­
homa. , 

A social affair for college students will be held in the William H. Hale Student Union from 
8:30-11:30 p.m. 

SUNDAY, July 9 

Religious Activities. Sunday School at nine o'clock and Morning Meditations at ten o'clock 
will be held in the I. W, Young Auditorium, Speaker for Morning Meditations will be The Reverend 
S. B. Bagley, Director of the Langston Baptist Student Union. The Langston University family and 
friends are urged to attend. 

Seminar. "How to Get in College" is the theme of a seminar for Upward Bound Students to 
be held in the Ballroom of the Student Union at 4 p. m. 

Movie. The movie for this evening is "Green Pastures". Starting time is seven o'clock 
and the place is the Ballroom of the Student Union, 

WEDNESDAY, JULY 12 

"Wednesday at the Movies" will feature the film "A Ravishing Idiot" beginning at 7 p.m. 

THURSDAY, July 13 

All-Sports Jamboree. All members of the Langston University family are invited to par­
ticipate in an All-Sports Jamboree to be held on the Tennis Court beginning at 6 p. m. Come and 
enjoy participating in your favorite sports activity. A variety of games will be provided'—tennis, 
horseshoes, volley ball, badmington, etc. Mr. Booker T. Morgan, Assistant Dean of Men, is 
Chairman of this activity. 

FRIDAY, JULY 14 
"Trip Around the World". Under the chairmanship of Mrs. R. L. Wigley, Assistant Dean 

of Women, a "Trip Around the World" has been planned forthe LU family. Each dormitory will rep­
resent a country and prizes will be awarded the dormitory which best depicts the country represented 
The last "visit" on the trip will be to Hawaii (the Ballroom of the Student Union) where refreshments 
will be served. The "trip" will begin at 7 p.m. 

-OVER-



ITEMS OF INTEREST . . . 
All students in Teacher Education anticipating graduation at the end of this summer session, 

mid-term, or in May should report to the Office of Admissions and Records and register for the 
National Teacher Examination which will be administered on October 7. 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *  

We are happy to welcome into the family Mr. Thermon Winston, the new Director of the William 
H. Hale Student Union, and Mr. Booker T. Simmons, Assistant Director. Mr. Winston will be re­
sponsible for supervision of all the facilities housed in the Union. Among Mr. Simmons duties will 
be to supervise Food Services. 

We also welcome Mr. Earl Perry, class of 1960, who has accepted the position, beginning July 
I, as Director of Data Processing. A grant under Title III of the Higher Education Act is helping 
to finance the Data Processing Program at the University. 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *  

Langston University's Summer Advisement and Orientation Clinic is scheduled for July 9-12, 
1967, with registration scheduled for 3-4 p.m. on July 9 in the William H. Hale Student Union. 

The Clinic will provide new students an opportunity to meet the administrative officers of the 
University, faculty, advisors, and dormitory personnel. 

Last week, the Langston Letter did not inform you that Oklahomans for Progress would meet 
on campus. So, on Thursday, July 6, if you saw a larger number than usual of visitors on campus, 
they were members of Oklahomans for Progress here for their regularly scheduled meeting. The 
group met in the William H. Hale Student Union. 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *  

A LION'S ROAR TO . . . 

Mr. Jerome Dickens, class of 1958, who was the winner of the Sustained Superior Service Award. 
Jerome is a Deputy U. S. Marshal and a member of U. S. Marshal Rex B. Hawks' staff in Oklahoma 
City. With the award was a $300 check from the Chief of the U. S. Marshals and the U. S. Attorney 
General's office. 

Miss Gloria Dell Prewitt, class of 1964, Director of the University's Residence Halls Program, 
who has been selected to appear in the 1967 edition of Outstanding Young Women of America. 
Outstanding Young Women of America is an annual publication which honors young women between 
the ages of 21 and 35 who exemplify the ideals and achievements of America's outstanding young 
women of today. 

Mrs. Peggy Jo Jones Lofton, class of 1965, who is employed as head secretary for Consumer 
Relations in the Department of Housing and Urban Development, Washington, D„ C. Prior to her 
present position, which is in Secretary Robert C. Weaver's Department, Mrs. Lofton worked for 
the U. S. Department of Agriculture, Farmers Home Administration, Association Loan Division. 
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